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FALL IS IN THE AIR! 
 

    Autumn arrives on Wednesday, September 22nd!   As 
the season changes, this presents a great opportunity for 
residents to check their interior air/heating vents.  Please 
be sure there are no items obstructing the flow of air.  Not 
only will this cause a higher electric bill but also increases 
the chances of unnecessary repairs to the unit.   
Help us keep your Heating and A/C Units Working 

Properly!        ...AND, HAPPY FALL YALL! 

The Housing Authority will be closed on Monday, 
September 6, 2021 in observance of Labor Day.  
Regular office hours will resume at 9:00a.m. Tuesday, 
September 7.  If you have a maintenance emergency 
during the holiday, please call 704-677-3066.  You 
will either speak with the maintenance personnel on 
duty or you may leave a message.  Be sure to include 
your telephone number in order for your call to be re-
turned. 
 

Have a Safe and Happy Labor Day! NATIONAL NIGHT OUT AT 
EAST LAFAYETTE 

 
The Salisbury Police Department (SPD) and residents 
celebrated National Night Out on Tuesday, August 3  
in the East Lafayette Community.  The SPD Ice Cream 
van was a popular attraction as well as games, food and 
fellowship! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
National Night Out is an annual campaign that pro-
motes police-community partnerships and builds neigh-
borhood camaraderie. The nighttime event, typically 
held the first Tuesday in August, also increases aware-
ness of local law enforcement programs such as neigh-
borhood watch and anti-crime initiatives.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Positive interactions between residents and SPD are 
invaluable and the key to building lasting community 

relationships! 

 

The Salisbury Housing Authority will begin ac-

cepting applications for all sized dwelling units for 

both elderly and family communities on Septem-

ber 20, 2021.   Applications may be filled out at 

our main office, located at 200 S MLK JR AVE, 

Salisbury, NC 28146.  Office hours are Monday-

Wednesday, 9:00am – 4:30pm; Wednesdays, 

9:00am – 3:30pm; and Fridays, 9:00am – 

12:00pm. Applicants should bring a picture ID and 

Social Security card.  For questions, please call 

704-636-1410. 

The Salisbury Housing Authority has a new website!  
We encourage residents to visit us online at  

 

https://www.salisburyha.com  
 

The website offers valuable information regarding the 
agency.  Residents may also make rental payments, 

view monthly newsletters and much more!   
 

DON’T FORGET TO 
CHECK OUT THE NEW 

SHA WEBSITE 

 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 IS PATRIOTS DAY, AND SEPTEMBER 12 IS  NATIONAL GRANDPAR-
ENTS DAY. PLEASE TAKE THE TIME TO HONOR OUR COMMUNITY'S PUBLIC SERVANTS AS 
WELL AS OUR GRANDPARENTS, THE GUARDIANS AND TEACHERS OF OUR SOCIETIAL VAL-
UES. 

The best way to 
build a safer com-
munity is to know 

your neighbors and 
surroundings! 


